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30th April 2025 

Dear Parents of Year 4 pupils, 

After the holidays, all Year 4 pupils will be taking part in the statutory multiplication check. This 
test assesses their ability to rapidly recall times tables facts up to 12 × 12. 

Attached is a times tables map showing which multiplication facts your child knows confidently and 
which ones they still need to practice. 

To help your child feel confident and prepared, we encourage regular practice of the times tables 
they find challenging. 

Play quick fire questions with your child, chant the tables with them; the more they say them aloud, 
the sooner they are committed to memory. 

Two great websites to use alongside your practise with your child are: 

 · TT Rockstars 

· Hit the Button 

Even just a few minutes a day can make a big difference. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss O’Hara and Mrs Ford 
Maths Leads 
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